
 
 
 

 
Consent Item 

 

 
RE: Mi Lupita Liquor License  
 
Department/Program: Administration   
 
 
Explanation:   
Mi Lupita recently moved into a new location at 100 Holloway Road. Because of the move, they 
are required to obtain a new liquor license at that new address. Mi Lupita is requesting the same 
type of liquor license with the same owners and liquor license holder, just under the new 
address. 
 
 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends Board approval for Mi Lupita’s liquor license. 
 
 
Submitted By: Megan Freeman  
 
Date: January 27, 2025  


